
REMEMBERING

John Storteboom
December 17, 1928 - January 8, 2013

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Arthur and Dawn Loyie

Relation: friends of the family

Dear Mrs. Storteboom, Rudy, Rick, Rose, Michael and Lisa,  Arthur and I were saddened to read of

your loss and are thinking of your family at this time.  We wish you many blessed memories.  Mrs.

Storteboom, you and your husband always made us "kids" feel welcome in your home, such a long

time ago.  Your kindnesses are always remembered.  Keeping you in our prayers and wishing you

God's comfort and love.  Your friends, Arthur and Dawn (Bradford) Loyie


